
Important Notice 
 

The written test for Assistant Professors in Department of Zoology scheduled for 5th November 
2023 from 2.30pm to 3.30pm has been rescheduled due to unavoidable circumstances.  

The new dates will be communicated shortly.  

Inconvenience is deeply regretted. 

 

Controller of Examination  

University of Lucknow 


